
 

 

 

                   Carol Munson, Principal 

 

January 18, 2018 

 

To:       Tuscola School Board 
             Tuscola Education Association 
             Michael Smith, Superintendent 

From:  Carol Munson, Complaint Manager 

Re:       School Policy Violation Complaint received on 11/21/17 

 

This letter is to officially recognize that the complaint noted above has reached a state of closure.  

Upon my receipt of the complaint, I spoke on 11/27/17 to Janice Fogerson, TEA Co-President, about the 

intent of the complaint. After conferring with the IEA UniServ Director, Jonathan Downing, she notified 

me that the TEA wished not to pursue the matter any further.  

On 11/27/17 I also spoke with Tuscola School Board President, Khristi Boyer, about the matter. Mrs. 

Boyer informed me that the matter had already been settled with all parties. 

Given the information I received from the Tuscola Education Association and the Tuscola School Board I 

find no further action is required. 

 

Respectfully, 

Carol Munson 

     uscola Community Unit School District #301 

409 S Prairie      217-253-4241 (p) 

Tuscola, IL 61953     217-253-4522 (f) 


